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Weekly Newsletter 
Hello Parents, 

It looks like we have finally made it to fall! It was nice to have a day without 
humidity and some sunshine. This week we read all about Octopuses and made 
small octopuses from hot dogs. We also began working on fall packets covering 
all of the different aspects of the season. We took our first of three trips to the 
Upper Darby High School swimming pool. The students all did a wonderful job 
and made us proud with their demonstration of good behavior and following the 
rules of the pool. We even had a few students jump off the big diving board! We 
will be going back again on Wednesday. I will be sending home another reminder 
on Tuesday. Finally, I want to let you know that we are celebrating Principal’s 
Month. The students all wrote letters to Mr. Comfort, letting him know how 
much and why they appreciate him. I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and 
enjoy the cooler weather. It is long overdue! 
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Gonzalez 
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Swimming 
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